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Bonn, 18 September 2014 

2015 IPC Athletics World Championships 

Dear NPC Widely and Regularly Practising Athletics, 

IPC Athletics would like to inform you that the 2015 World Championships in Doha, Qatar, will now take 
between 18-31 October, four weeks earlier than originally announced, in order to avoid infrastructure 
improvements planned within Doha, Qatar. 

To avoid any inconvenience and disruption these works may cause para-athletes attending the biggest 
international para-athletics event ahead of the Rio 2016 Paralympic Games, IPC Athletics agreed with the 
Organising Committee to bring the event forward in the best interest of our athletes and to ensure the 
successful delivery of the championships.  

Details of Dates:  

• Classification Period   18-21 October 2015 
• Competition Period   22-31 October 2015 

 

In the coming weeks IPC Athletics will provide NPC further information regarding the World Championships.  

 

Should you have any question please feel free to contact me.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Ryan Montgomery 
Head of IPC Athletics 
International Paralympic Committee 
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IPC Athletics Sports Technical Committee  

NPC Widely and Regularly Practising Athletics  
Via Email 


